
 

 
 

Dear participants of ALD Russia 2015, 

Let us inform you that the forthcoming International Workshop ALD Russia 2015 will be held on 

September 21-23 in the Moscow Institute of Physics and Technology (MIPT, MFTI, МФТИ). The 

address: 9 («БФК» building), Institutsky pereulok, Dolgoprudny, Moscow Region. The detailed 

instructions how to get MIPT from Moscow by car or train you can find here 

https://mipt.ru/en/about/general/contacts/way.php. 
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Registration of the participants will be start on September 21 at 8.30 am. The detailed technical 

program of the event is available at the workshop’s site http://ald-conf.ru/assets/files/technical-

program_v2.pdf 

 

Please, take into account that the payment of the registration fee requires the registration of the 

supporting documents signed by the senior management of MIPT. Therefore, in order to avoid the 

undesired time delay we strongly recommend you to fill, sign and send us the electronic copy of 

the agreement with MIPT in advance. You can receive all information related to the payment of 

the registration fee by email: info@ald-conf.ru. Please also take into account that registration fee 

payment will be received at registration desk only in cash. We also kindly ask you to send us 

a copy of your passport since it is strongly required for entrance in MIPT by foreign participants. 
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Please note, that the working language of the Workshop is English. You can find the schedule of 

the accepted talks in the Technical Program. Please, note that the duration of the oral talk is 20 

minutes (approximately, 15 minutes for talk and 5 minutes for answers to the questions). If your 

presentation is oral, we kindly ask you send your .pdf or .ppt(x) file to the organizers by email 

(info@ald-conf.ru) at least one day before the presentation. This will help us prepare the 

workshop in advance and avoid undesired delays. If your presentation is poster, please note that 

the poster session will be held on the first Workshop’s day and will continue the following days 

during coffee breaks. We kindly ask you to leave your poster (A0 size) at the registration desk 

before 13.00 on September 21. 

 

We are looking forward to see you in Moscow soon! 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

Organizing Committee of ALD Russia 2015 
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